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March 23, 2023 
 
The Honorable Susan McLain        
Representative, State of Oregon  
900 Court Street NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
The Honorable Chris Gorsek        
Senator, State of Oregon  
900 Court Street NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
 
Sent via electronic submission 
 
Re: HB 3374, Relating to vehicle crashes – Support for -1 Amendments 
 
Dear Representative McLain and Senator Gorsek, 
 
The American Property Casualty Insurance Association (APCIA)1 is pleased to support the -1 amendments to HB 
3374. 
 
The -1 amendments to HB 3374 are simple – it offers clarity that the provisions of HB 3374 will not affect the 
obligations or rights of an insurer, applicant for insurance or insurance policyholder.  Since HB 3374 does include 
the insurance code, APCIA appreciates the author’s willingness to limit any unintended insurance implications. 
   
Accordingly, for the abovementioned reason, we are pleased to support the -1 amendments to HB 3374. We 
appreciate your consideration of our comments and look forward to continued discussions on this issue.  Should 
you have any questions, please contact me at 209.968.9107 or denneile.ritter@apci.org.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Denni Ritter 
Vice President, State Government Relations  
American Property Casualty Insurance Association (APCIA)  
denneile.ritter@apci.org        

 
1 APCIA is the primary national trade association for home, auto, and business insurers. APCIA promotes and protects 
the viability of private competition for the benefit of consumers and insurers, with a legacy dating back 150 years. 
APCIA members represent all sizes, structures, and regions—protecting families, communities, and businesses in the 
U.S. and across the globe. 
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